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Subject Line: Don’t let GE take apart its cleanup facility
 
Dear Administrator_____________
 
The Hudson River is one of New York’s, and one of the country’s, most beloved rivers. My hopes for its full recovery rose over the last few years as your agency oversaw the river cleanup efforts of the General Electric company aimed at removing enough PCB pollution to assure the river’s full healing from toxic pollution. But as the GE project nears completion, so many questions remain unanswered. Here are two important ones:

Did you make the company remove enough toxins to allow the river to return to full health?
Was the company honest in how it measured PCB contamination in the fish—a major cleanup goal?
 
I am asking you to stop General Electric from taking apart its cleanup facilities that remove and process PCB-contaminated sediment on the Hudson River. Thecleanup is too important to thousands of citizens and hundreds of communities along the river. Allowing the company that poisoned the river for so long to remove its multi-million dollar facility before those questions have been answered is not acceptable.
 
I urge you to allow science, not corporate interests, to determine when the cleanup is complete.
Sincerely,

________________
